Attachment F: Reminder Email (sent after 1 week)

From: Steve Wilson

To: [THEIR NAME]

Subject: University of Illinois Well Owner Outreach Study

Dear [THEIR NAME],

This is a brief reminder that the University of Illinois and CDC are seeking feedback from you regarding your private well owner outreach program. The information you provide, along with the other respondents, will inform future efforts to reach private well owners, providing possible best practices aimed at increasing well owner participation. We all understand the struggle of reaching private well owners; the goal of this effort is to provide a set of best practices and recommendations that will increase the likelihood of well owners to participate in future outreach programs.

Take me to the data collection instrument (link text)

I'd like to thank you again for participating. An assessment of this kind has not been conducted in the past and we are excited at the prospect of the knowledge gained that can be shared nationwide. If you have any further questions, please feel free to contact me directly.

Steve Wilson Groundwater Hydrologist and Manager, PrivateWellClass.org Illinois State Water Survey University of Illinois Phone: 217-333-0956 Email: sdwilson@illinois.edu